


Dear committee 
 
I attach a submission (which I am happy to be made public 
including web publishing), and for your convenience - 
 
- news article referring to buried report of English expert 
Jim Steer on the north west metro. I encourage the committee 
to try to get this. 
- a recent report on light rail in Sydney CBD and related 
matters. Appendix 2 is a useful overview of transport 
systems versus urban density. By implication it confirms the 
absurdity of the north west metro.  
 
Thank you for your attention 
 
Geoff Dawson 
























































































